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Dear Praying Friends, 

In the last week of March, we started 8 weeks of English classes. The goal was not to teach English, but a way to 
serve the community and share the gospel with students. We saw over 50 people come to at least one class and 
we had 14 graduate.  We held our last class on June 1st and our graduation on the Sunday morning of June 2nd. 
It was a great service and the gospel was preached. Even though we saw no one come to Christ yet from these 
classes, we were able to make friends and have several students return for a service and few that are attending 
regularly now. One of those who are attending is a young man who is not saved. Please be praying for him. 

On June 9th, we had a Men’s Fellowship. It went very well and we had an incredible turnout. The Lord is really 
working in the lives of our men. Please continue to pray for the men of Iglesia Bautista Fe and that some young 
men would surrender their lives to preach the gospel. 

Last August, I met a young man named Lemuel and we have been praying for him ever since. He is lost and I 
have been burdened for him as of late. I have a meeting with him this Friday and I am hoping for an opportunity 
to clearly share the gospel with him. Would you please pray this way with me? 

Also, in May, I met a man from Nigeria in the street in front of the church. There are many African nationals in 
Buenos Aires and the majority speak Spanish. When I spoke to him, I could tell he didn’t understand and I 
thought it was due to my accent, but I discovered that he doesn’t speak Spanish. We were able to talk for a 
minute in English. His name is Alex and just moved to Argentina a few months ago looking for a different 
opportunity. I invited him to church and he came to a service. I am hoping to see him again and I am praying for 
another opportunity to witness to Alex. We talked briefly about salvation but I am not sure that he is saved.  

June’s Prayer Request: 

• Father’s Day Service: We having a special service this Sunday. Please be praying for this event. 
• Language School:  I’m in the last few weeks of Language school and my Spanish is improving each day. Please 

be praying for the last few weeks of class. I still have a long way to go but I know with hard work and faith I 
will get there.  

• Friend Day July 21: We will be having Friend Day in July. It happens to coincide with an Argentine holiday 
“Día del Amigo.” Please be praying for those that will be in services this day. We are sure there will be many 
unsaved in attendance. 

Thank you for your prayers and support. 

-Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah & Ian King 
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